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Ref No.:  D00283447 
 
 
 

Planning & Assessment  
Department of Planning Industry & Environment 
Locked Bag 5022 

PARRAMATTA  NSW  2124 
 
Philip.nevill@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 

Dear Philip 

 

Tarrawonga MOD 7 – Life of Mine (MP11_0047-Mod-7) – Public Authority 
Consultation 

 

Forestry Corporation of NSW (FCNSW) advises the Department of Planning Industry & 
Enviromnment (DPI&E) that FCNSW has no comment on the proposal. 

 

Please contact Jarod Dashwood (jarod.dashwood@fcnsw.com.au) if you have any 
questions in relation to this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jarod Dashwood 
Forest Occupancy Supervisor – Western region 
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